Bill Lyon

From: Barton Reese

Sent: Thursday, February 10, 2011 9:43 AM

To: Khanh Nguyen

Cc: Christina Alexander; Bill Lyorn; Tony Reames
Subject: Woods Chapel Church of God

On January 7, 2011 | spoke to Harlan, who works for Woods Chapel Church of God. In that conversation, Harlan stated
that denuded ground west of the church building would be seeded and mulched in February, 2011.

As soon as snow melts and the ground dries-up a bit, Woods Chapel Church of God will be expected to seed and mulch
or sod all denuded ground at the church site. | will follow-up with inspections on erosion control {re-vegetation) and
contact the responsible party, if necessary, at the appropriate time.

Barton Reese, Public Works Inspections



